Coach Miller

From: Riley Spillar <rjspilla@rams.colostate.edu>
Sent: Monday, April 01, 2019 3:20 PM

To: Coach Miller

Subject: Regionals - THANK YOU

To everyone at Prestonwood,

On behalf of the Men and Women’s Varsity teams here at Colorado State University, we wanted to send a HUGE thank
you for providing the boys a string at the 2019 Intercollegiate Southwest Regionals.

Your horses were amazing and we really appreciate how much everyone helped us tack, untack, and guide us to where we
needed to be.

Without teams like yours, we would not be able to compete so far away from home!
Once again, thank you so much and good luck to your boys at Nationals!

Sincerely,
Riley Spillar

Health & Exercise Science
Public Relations, CSU Polo
Travel & Safety, CSU Polo
Treasurer, CSU Pre-Dental Club
(720)-252-7659
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Coach Miller

From: Coach Miller

Sent: Wednesday, February 06, 2019 10:11 AM

To: mgalleg@hotmail.com; riley@synergyci.com; Kaileroos@mac.com; mrstarlover87
@gmail.com

Subject: Thanks for visiting

Hi CSU Women,

Thanks for visiting Prestonwood on Friday, you all played really good, | think you’re one of the best teams in the country.
I’'m glad we were able to give you some fun club chukkers on Saturday too.

Please accept my apologies for the sideline banter from some of our guys, | can promise you it won’t happen again! It's
a testament how good you beat TCU! You were all wonderful, polite and respectful and a fine example of how players
should be.

If you ever in the Dallas area again and want to play club chukkers call me, it’ll be my treat.
PS I'll buy dinner again at Prairie house too!

Regards,

Vaughn Miller
President
Prestonwood Polo Club LLC

Home of 2016 National Champions &
TCU / UNT Intercollegiate Polo Teams
Wk 214-390-3444

Mb 214-533-5411

Email: coach@prestonwoodpolo.com
www.PrestonwoodPolo.com
www.TCUpolo.com

www.UNTpolo.com




Coach Miller

From: David Wenning <david_wenning@yahoo.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 06, 2019 11:06 AM

To: Coach Miller

Subject: Re: Thanks for visiting

Thank you Vaughn.

David Wenning

On Feb 6, 2019, at 11:10 AM, Coach Miller <coach@ prestonwoodpolo.com> wrote:

Hi CSU Women,

Thanks for visiting Prestonwood on Friday, you all played really good, | think you’re one of the best
teams in the country. I’'m glad we were able to give you some fun club chukkers on Saturday too.

Please accept my apologies for the sideline banter from some of our guys, | can promise you it won't
happen again! It’s a testament how good you beat TCU! You were all wonderful, polite and respectful
and a fine example of how players should be.

If you ever in the Dallas area again and want to play club chukkers call me, it’ll be my treat.
PS I'll buy dinner again at Prairie house too!
Regards,

Vaughn Miller
President
Prestonwood Polo Club LLC

Home of 2016 National Champions &
TCU / UNT Intercollegiate Polo Teams
Wk 214-390-3444

Mb 214-533-5411

Email: coach@prestonwoodpolo.com
www.PrestonwoodPolo.com
www.TCUpolo.com

www.UNTpolo.com
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